
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

Invitations for interested individuals to serve on the 

Imperial County Overall Economic Development Commission 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Board of Supervisors is soliciting interested 

individuals to serve in the Overall Economic Development Commission pursuant to the public 

works and economic development act of 1965.  

 

Vacancies: 

 One (1) vacancy – District 1 

 One (1) vacancy – District 2 

 One (1) vacancy – District 5 

 

Term: 

 Each appointed member shall serve unless terminated by resignation or removal by the 

appointing power of authority.  

 

Responsibilities: 

 To review and evaluate the Economic Development needs of the County, including but not 

limited to services, facilities and community needs; 

 To encourage the various related activities undertaken locally to stimulate new private and 

public investment and provide permanent employment and growth opportunities in the 

County;  

 To provide information, data and direction for the preparation, revision or amendment of 

the annual Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy, to review said plan and 

forward it to the Imperial County Board of Supervisors for approval and dissemination 

throughout the area and to the appropriate federal and state agencies; 

 To provide the information, date and direction for the preparation of the annual 

Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy progress report, to review said report and 

forward it to the Imperial County Board of Supervisors for approval and dissemination to 

the local area and the regional office of the Economic Development Agency;  

 To conduct public meetings at prescribed places and times in order to receive the maximum 

public input and response to insure that these public meetings are well advertised through 

the available media;  

 To receive, review and prioritize all potential Economic Development projects, to ascertain 

their appropriateness and validity for ultimate inclusion in the Comprehensive Economic 

Development Strategy, based on the published guidelines from the U.S. Department of 

Commerce, Economic Development Administration.  

 

If you are interested, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Ste 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application, or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website. Applications must be completed and submitted to 

the Clerk of the Board’s office no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 15, 2023. 

 

BLANCA ACOSTA 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 
 


